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The School of Graduate Studies is sharing with you guiding principles for Graduate Research 

Continuity Planning during COVID-19. In the documents below, we also outline potential 

mitigation strategies to address research disruptions and impeded academic progress by 

graduate students. (An implementation document for graduate administrators will follow soon). 

Sincerely, 

Joshua Barker 

Dean, School of Graduate Studies and 

Vice-Provost, Graduate Research and Education 

Items 

• 2020-05-14 Research Continuity for Master’s and Doctoral Students 

• 2020-05-14 Letter to Graduate Students from Dean SGS 
 

http://www.dlsph.utoronto.ca/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/2020-05-14-Research-Continuity-for-Master%E2%80%99s-and-Doctoral-Students.pdf
http://www.dlsph.utoronto.ca/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/2020-05-14-Letter-to-Graduate-Students-from-Dean-SGS.pdf

